
NOTICE OF A VIRTUAL PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING

PURPOSE:

PROPOSAL:

 Please submit any written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to Patricia A. Leavenworth, 
P.E., Chief Engineer, MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02216, Attention:

Project inquiries may also be emailed to dot.feedback.highway@state.ma.us. 
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	Text1: 
	Text2: 

A virtual Public Meeting will be held by MassDOT on February 4, 2021 at 7 PM to introduce the Route 18 Corridor Study project in NEW BEDFORD, MA. 

	Text5: The purpose of this meeting  is to introduce  the public to the Route 18 Corridor Study process and project.  All views and comments submitted in response to the hearing will be reviewed and considered to the maximum extent possible.  
	Text6: This is a planning project. The purpose of this project is to prepare a study that will identify and evaluate design concepts to improve pedestrian, bicycle, and transit mobility along Route 18 from Elm Street to Coggeshall Street in New Bedford.  The goals of the study are:

-  To develop concepts to improve access between Purchase Street and Route 18

-  To improve connections across Route 18 and along Route 18

-  To facilitate economic development along the corridor

-  To provide access between Route 18 and the new South Coast Rail Station.  
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	Text9: 02116


